
BAY TREE MARKET ON 49 - 2023 SEASON
The Bay Tree Market on 49 is now closed for the 2023 season. 
Follow them on Facebook or Instagram @baytreemarketon49 
for further updates on special markets and the 2024 season. 
•	 Christmas Market, Bonanza Hall - October 21, 2023

SEPTIC AWARENESS WEEK - SEPT. 18-22
September 18-22, 2023 is Septic Awareness Week, and the 
Western Canada Onsite Wastewater Management Association 
(WCOWMA) is hosting a series of FREE webinars focusing 
on the importance of maintaining septic systems, including 
operation tips. Homeowners will gain an understanding of how 
to care for their septic systems and potentially reduce costly 
repairs. Webinars will be held on Monday September 18, 2023 
and Wednesday, September 20, 2023 at 7 p.m. To sign up and 
for more information, visit the WCOWMA website at wcowma.
com/septic-awareness-week-2023.

ANNUAL PCBFA CATTLE MARKET EVENING - SEPT. 20
Join the Peace Country Beef and Forage Association at their 
annual Cattle Market Evening on September 20, 2023, at the 
Rycroft Ag Society. Doors open at 4:30 p.m., and Supper will 
be served at 6 p.m. Discuss all things cattle marketing! There 
will be a Producer Panel Q&A session to discuss individual 
operations, successes, and lessons before supper and a Market 
Projection Presentation by expert speaker Brian 
Perillat. Whether you are a new or seasoned 
farmer, there’s something for everyone at this 
event. Tickets are available online through 
Eventbrite or by scanning the QR code.
Pre-registry is preferred.

LEADERS OF TOMORROW - SEPT. 28
Saddle Hills County is holding our annual Leader’s of Tomorrow 
event on September 28, 2023. Grade 5/6 classes from local 
schools are invited to learn about municipal government by 
participating in a mock Council meeting, touring the County 
complex, learning about County equipment including fire 
apparatus, and much more. All students will receive lunch 
provided by the County. If you know of a class that may 
be interested in participating, please contact Legislative 
Coordinator, Justine Yanishewski, at jyanishewski@saddlehills.
ab.ca or call (780) 864-3760.

LIVESTOCK HEALTH & NUTRITION SEMINAR - OCT. 11
Saddle Hills County’s Agricultural Services Department will 
be hosting a Livestock Health and Nutrition Seminar at the 
Gordondale Hall, on October 11, 2023. Dinner will be provided, 
starting at 5 p.m., with presentations to begin at 6 p.m. 
Presenters include, Dr. Evan Lowe from Emerson Trail Veterinary 
Services who will be discussing vaccine protocols and calving 
season programs to reduce disease and Blue Rock Nutrition, 
who will be providing information on livestock 
feed and supplementation, with a focus on 
how to best manage nutrition in feed shortage 
or drought situations. The event is FREE but 
participants should register in advance on our 
website, or by scanning the QR code.

To view upcoming County and community 
events, and submit your own events, head 
to our website at calendar.saddlehills.ab.ca 
or scan the QR code. For more information 
contact our Communications Coordinator at 
communications@saddlehills.ab.ca
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